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Parliamentary Bureau – Timetabling of Bill at Stage 1 

Circular Economy (Scotland) Bill 

1. The Parliament agreed on 20 December 2023 that Stage 1 consideration of the 
Circular Economy (Scotland) Bill be extended from Friday 26 January to Friday 8 
March 2024.  

2. The Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee has requested a further 
extension to the Stage 1 deadline due to the availability of the Convener to take 
part in the Stage 1 debate. The Scottish Government is content with the 
requested date. 

Decision 

3. The Parliamentary Bureau is now invited to recommend to the Parliament that the 
deadline for consideration of the Bill at Stage 1 be extended to Friday 22 March 
2024. 
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